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WORK 08 UPDATE

After a cold winter, we're in a wet spring! But we have been getting work
done in between the showers. Harris Overpass in Lincoln is on track to hit
its two completion dates. Marty, Josh, Jake, Jeff, Nels, Bob, Chuck and
newly promoted, Ryan Graham, are all out there working on the 1900’
viaduct. Half of it has to be done by June 6th and the rest by November
12th. It has incentives/disincentives of $3500/day and $11,000/day
respectively, so we're keeping the push on to the end.

We were disappointed to learn last week that Chuck Freking will be leaving
us for a local job in Des Moines. We wish him the best and he will be
missed.

In Council Bluffs, Mark has Scott D and Scott C getting ready to switch
traffic this weekend so they can start removal on the 24th Street bridge. Evan is driving sheeting and
installing a MSE wall at the 1-80 Missouri River Bridge.

Larry is ready to pour deck in Mahaska county. He's been waiting for a few weeks on weather. Dave has
poured one overlay in Keokuk county and has two more to go. Jack finished a steel beam repair in Dubuque
and is heading to Sioux City. There, Kelly and Ben have already opened up a stage of the 4000' viaduct to

overlay.

The other large overlay we have, Ottumwa, is well under way where Tim, Doug and Brad should be making
their first pour this week.

Lastly, Chad is finishing the concrete work on the Center Street Arched Ped Bridge and will begin installing
falsework for the steel arch and decks.

Keep up the good work and stay safe!



